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To: < >

Hello again

Following my email a few weeks ago about progress with your Community Fibre Partnership I wanted

to share more information as we remain on track. The early stages of the fibre delivery process have

been completed, our surveyors have checked the blueprints from the design to your community, to

make sure that what looks good on paper works in the real world. Our planning and design teams are

now progressing with the critical design and survey stage of your fibre delivery / infrastructure and

shortly will be building the work instructions for the delivery teams in order to enter the build phase

of the programme.

To recap, your new fibre infrastructure will be due to be live around a year from the date of the

signed contract.

Kind regards,

David Frampton, Community Liaison Manager

www.communityfibre.openreach.co.uk

Here at Openreach, we're committed to working with all communities to find a fibre solution, and our

Community Fibre Partnership scheme is designed to do just this.
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